
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISSUE : May  ‘WELCOME TO OUR ECO SCHOOL’ 

 

Welcome to the first newsletter from the school’s 

newly formed ‘Eco Group’. We would like to keep 

you up to date on what is going on as we work to-

wards our Eco Schools status. We have recently 

formed and have been evaluating the school and 

deciding on our priorities. We are made up of chil-

dren from each year group, staff and have governor 

representation. Each half term we will send you a 

newsletter, written by the team, to keep you updat-

ed. We hope you enjoy reading. 



 

What have we been up to recently? 

 

 

Featured Plant Based Recipe by Noah and Poppy in Year 5 

Vegan pancakes  -                                                                    
 

 

NOTICES FOR THIS HALF TERM:  

Please help pick litter up safely from your gardens and  

around your homes. 

 
Littering Facts That Will Surprise You. Did you 
know that…? 

• Most of the litter collected is from food waste. 

• Tons of litter end up in the ocean. 

• Littering is illegal. 

• Litter kills animals. 

• Littering leads to animal attacks. 

1. In a medium bowl, add the flour, sugar, baking powder and salt. Then stir 

to combine. 

2. In a medium bowl or liquid measuring cup, add almond milk, apple cider 

vinegar, and vanilla,. Then stir to combine. 

3. Pour the liquid mixture into the dry mixture and whisk until smooth. 

4. Let batter rest for 5 minutes. 

5. Pour about ½ cup (65 grams) of batter onto a nonstick pan or griddle 

over medium heat. 

6. When the top begins to bubble, flip the pancake and cook until golden. 

7. Serve warm with maple syrup. 

Enjoy! 

Ingredients 
Flour 1 cup                  
Almond milk 1 cup 
Sugar 2tbsp                  
Apple cider vinegar 
1tbsp  
Baking powder 1tbsp    
Vanilla 1tsp 
Salt ½ tsp 

We have had a large fo-

cus on litter in the local 

school community. Look 

at these photos of some 

of us in  

action. 

We have designed a whole 

school information board 

and suggestion box to keep 

our school updated on 

what is           

important! 


